
 
VICE PRESIDENT’S REPORT 

NOVEMBER 2021 
 

Fellow Members, 
 
As another year comes to a close, it is pleasing to see the resilience of AIMS despite 
the obvious challenge of limited seminars and events due to COVID. We were 
however, able to run several regional seminars successfully early in the year. The 
unanimous response of delegates at these seminars was an unmasked enthusiasm and a 
relief to get the long-awaited networking with fellow professionals. I am sure you join 
me in hoping that will be the normal again in 2022.  
 
After many years on the executive I am standing down to make way for some new 
blood. I thank all those on the executive past, present and future that have and will 
continue to make AIMS the premier mine surveying organsiation in the country. The 
addition of increased energy, new ideas from the next generation together with the 
experience of longer term leaders and Survey Board Representatives is exciting to be 
around and I wish them every success for the future.  
 
Little else to report from my desk other than I look forward to seeing you all in person 
next year. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
Mick Harris 
AIMS Vice President 




